
Davison School Community Council 

June 10th, 2024 via Zoom due to STF Sanctions 

In Attendance – Kendra, Melissa, Esther, Jill, Rena, Nicole, Karen, Kathy, Melissa, Karen, Stacey 

Regrets – Darla, Carma 

Meeting called to order 6:30pm 

Minutes from May 2024 adopted as presented - Jill 

Agenda adopted as presented with power to amend.  – Jill  

Financial Report –  Opening Balance -$9198.11 

   Closing Balance - $17435.58 

**Action Item – Stacey will look through our donations to Davison School to see how much of the $2500 

Painted Hand Casino grant has already been donated and find out the difference that we need to pay 

Davison School. 

• Total track and field expenses $1104.82 – Grand total Income from Track and Field - $1169.68 

• **Cheque needs to be made payable to Davison School for walkway (deposit statements 

provides equaling $2500 provided for Painted Hand Casino grant) 

• $98 deposit made from Sask Lotteries for 25% of sales from 50/50 raffle in December. 

• $5600 deposit made from Painted Hand Casino Grant 

• $384.34 deposit made from Mitchells Soup fundraiser 

• Chq #465 $12.53 made to Prairie Coop for garbage bags for Soup fundraiser 

• Chq #466 $25 made to Melissa Lummerding for purchase of Matty’s gift card for soup 

fundraiser. 

• Cookie Musical income amount still to come – Stacey will grab the cash box tomorrow and post 

on the facebook page. 

Principal’s Report - *no report due to STF Sanctions 

Continued Business 

• SCC Award – Applications were shared on facebook. Kendra created a google form to vote by 

9pm this evening. Karen will present the award at the awards ceremony June 25th. Recipient 

will receive a certificate and $100.  

• Track and Field – Wednesday May 29th – Float was raised to $500 this year. Smaller menu 

worked. Hotdog/Candy bag preorder helped keep things move quickly. Milk prices have been 

raised to $1.25 so we will need to increase our price next year – 26 milk, 5 juice. 222 Candy bags 

made this year, sold for $1/9 pieces. 37 Preorders were purchased. Had 3 packs of cheese slices 

and ran out by noon. All water sold. All but 6 powerade sold. I box of chips leftover and donated 

to staff. 2 and half boxes of popsicles leftover and donated to SRC. Leftover cooked burgers and 

hotdogs were donated to the breakfast club. 4 dozen Hamburger buns and 4 dozen hotdog 

buns, 3 packs of hotdogs and half pack of burgers were going to be purchased by Miss Frick but 

she no longer needs them. Hamburgers, hotdogs, and buns can be sold to SCC members through 



facebook page – Stacey will get us a price and SCC members can request purchase on facebook 

page. 

Volunteers for next year – we will need to try to persuade K-2 parents, maybe less volunteers to 

run canteen before 10:30/11am. 11:30-12:30 was a huge rush. Slowed down after 1pm. Grade 6 

students were very helpful. We can still reach out to the Credit Union volunteers. 

• Family Picnic – we will have to cancel due to the uncertainty of sanctions. 

• Welcome Signs – tabled until the fall for follow up. 

• Cookie Musical Follow up – Carma made cookies. She received a sponsorship from Sask Milk for 

$100 to purchase milk to go with the cookies and has submitted her receipt to Sask Milk for 

reimbursement. Cookies and Milk were sold for $1. Darla purchased the remaining cookies for 

$25. Stacey will post the profits from the cookies and we will discuss and make a motion on 

facebook for what to do with that money. It has been suggested that we donate some or all of 

the profits to Ms. T for art supplies. 

• Outdoor Pathway – Darla met with Terry Friesen and have set up to begin at beginning of July 

and be finished by end of July. We will still need 2 or 3 volunteers to come help. 

o We will need to make a sign or plaque to place outside to thank the Painted 

Hand/Terry/ Home Hardware prior to when we send in our final paperwork within 60 

days of completion. Melissa has suggested a banner or wooden totem pole done by 

Lady Di. Suggestions of a plaque or stepping stone or sign to the side of the path is a 

possibility. Jill will take a few pictures of what the area looks like so that we can 

determine what kind of signage we can put in place. *We will call a meeting over the 

summer to finalize plans for plaque and signage. 

New Business 

• Nellie’s Donuts Jun 19/20th– Melissa makes a motion to order long john donuts for each student 

at a cost of up to $350. Stacey seconds. All in favor. Stacey will put in the order for June 19th, 

and a small order June 20th for Kindergarten B. Karen will pick them up and deliver. We will 

confirm number of students with Darla. 

• Thank you gifts – Melissa motions $15 gift cards for Sobeys or Tim’s for thank you gifts for staff 

(number to be confirmed). All in favor. Esther will confirm staff number with Darla, Stacey will 

get the gift cards. 

 

Next Meeting – July 2024 TBA (re:outdoor pathway signage) then September TBA, 2024 6:30pm  

 

Meeting Adjourned 7:40pm 


